BALLYDONOGHUE PARISH NEWSLETTER  
For the week beginning 29th of June 2025  
Priest on duty Sunday June 29th:    Fr. Declan O’Connor 087 - 0908949

SUNDAY, June 29th Today’s Mass is being offered for:
· Sean Lynch, Moybella whose 2nd anniversary occurs at this time
· Margaret O’Mahony, Coolkeragh, Listowel whose 2nd anniversary occurs at this time
· Patrick & Jennie Kennelly, Moybella whose anniversaries occur at this time and Jennies brother Pat Fitzgerald whom we remember at this mass whose anniversary occurs in December 
· John & Margaret Healy, Killomeroe and deceased family members.
· Noreen, Liam & Mossie Bambury, Killomeroe whose anniversaries occur at this time

SUNDAY, July 6th Mass at 11.00 a.m. will be offered for:

· Johnny & Bridget Houlihan, Ballyconry whose anniversaries occur at this time

· Joe Gunn, Lyre whose 2nd anniversary occurs at this time, his parents Jerry & Lena and brother Fr. Tim Gunn 

· Tom O’Connor, Glouria whose anniversary occurs at this time

· Thomas McNamara, Guhard whose anniversary occurs at this time and all deceased members of the McNamara family

· Michael Foley, Glouria whose anniversary occurs at this time

SUNDAY COLLECTION:   

Last Sunday’s Collection amounted to €695.00.  We thank you for your generosity and we thank those who took up the collection.

DIOCESAN COLLECTION:  There is a Diocesan Collection next weekend for sick & retired priests.

ATU St. Angelas:  Is inviting applications for the following programme beginning Autumn 2025:
Part-time certificate in Religious Education for Primary School with online delivery.  
The programme is open to Qualified primary school teachers, Qualified post-primary school teachers who wish to transfer to primary school teaching.  Parents, sacramental preparation teams and parish catechists who have a specific interest in the area of primary religious education may also apply.  Closing date for applications is Friday, August 15th.  
For further information contact Mary Kearns, Senior Administrator, School of Education, ATU St. Angelas. Lough Gill, Sligo.   Email:  mary.kearns@atu.ie or visit www.atu.ie.

PARISH OFFICE:    The Parish Office at the Presbytery is open Friday 09.15 -13.15   Phone 087 – 6538782.

